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HALL TICKETS FOR SUPPLEMENTARY STUDENTS  

 
 
All candidates taking supplementary examinations are hereby directed to download their hall            
tickets starting the 15th of October, 2019. Those who have downloaded the hall tickets must               
verify that the examination date(s) and time given in the hall ticket are the same as that given in                   
the examination time table, available on the college website. If there is any mismatch, please try                
downloading again and take a new printout of the hall ticket. 
 
 
All candidates registered for one subject and had cleared the eligibility criterion are hereby              
directed to collect the hall ticket from Mr.Gopal from the office of the Controller of Examinations. 
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